
HOW TO ARRANGE YOUR CPF IN YOUR HOME COUNTRY 

For us to make the enrollment process faster, we kindly ask you to get a Brazilian register number 

called CPF* (Cadastro de Pessoa Física) while you're in your country, since this document will 

be your Individual Registration here. In order to get it before you come to Brazil, you need to look 

for the nearest Brazilian Consulate and ask for information about the procedures, which are very 

simple.  

(*CPF is similar to the Social Security Number) 

What should be made by you: Look for a Brazilian Consulate and get your CPF number as soon 

as you can. Send the CPF number to us, if you come in the first semester, until the 10th of january, 

or if you come in the second, until the 10th of July. 

What should be made by us: We are going to send your CPF number to the DRCA, that is the 

department in charge of making the register numbers at UFMG. Afterwards, we are going to send 

you your registration number at UFMG. 

It is very important that you get CPF while you are in your country, because this will save a great 

time in the whole process of registration and matriculation at UFMG. As for the other documents, 

courses and procedures, you will be given specific information during the orientation week. That 

is why it is very important for you to participate on it. For futher information about CPF, check out 

the link: http://goo.gl/Ql1GB4 

Tip from DRI: if you live far from the Brazilian consulate, make the request of your CPF on the 

same day you are requesting your visa, thus you will save time. In case you have any doubt, let 

us know about it! 


